
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

13th January 
1 9 3 7.

My dear President,

I yesterday telegraphed to you as follows:-

"Find that March 12th would be aost suitable 
date for me. Please let me know at what hour 
I would be expected to lecture."

I shall be glad to know about the time as 

soon as possible as I shall hare several other places 

in the Maritimes to visit and would like to fix my 

itinerary.

With all kind wishes, and looking forward 

to the pleasure of seeing you,

Yours sincerely,

The President, 
Dalhousie University, 
Halifax, ÏT.S.


